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Happenings 

Reported at the Town Council Meeting on September 18, 2023 

Andy Cirioli, Assistant Town Manager 

 

FALL BULK PICKUP 

Fall Bulk Pickup began on Monday, September 11, 2023 and will end on Monday, October 

30, 2023.  

 

Plainville has an on-demand policy for the collection of bulk pickup. Residents who currently 

have curbside waste and recycling collection are eligible to receive one bulk pickup per calendar 

year free of charge for acceptable large items that do not fit in normal waste collection.  

 

Please visit the Town of Plainville website at www.plainvillect.com for a complete list of 

acceptable bulk items and instructions on how to request a pickup. 

 

PUBLIC LIBRARY 

For information on Library programs, including registration, call the Plainville Public Library at 

860-793-1446 or visit www.plainvillect.com/library. 

Gaming and Pizza for Plainville High School Students 

• Wednesday, September 20th from 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

Dungeons and Dragons for Beginners 

• Thursday, September 21st from 4:00 PM – 5:30 PM 

• Open to teens ages 11-17 

Culinary Creations 

• Thursday, September 21st at 6:00 PM 

• Home cooks will learn how to make easy recipes at home through this cooking 

demonstration and tasting. 

Tips to Optimize Brain Health with Dr. Wendy Hurwitz 

• Tuesday, September 26th at 6:00 PM 

Storytimes with Babies and Toddlers 

• Begins the week of September 25th  

• Check out the Library website for more information on times. 

 

 

http://www.plainvillect.com/
http://www.plainvillect.com/library


Page 2 of 3 
 

CENTRAL CT CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

Business After Hours for Businesses to Meet and Build Relationships with other 

Businesses 

• Wednesday, September 27, 2023 from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM at Plainville Funeral Home 

• No cost, refreshments will be provided 

• Register online at www.centralctchambers.org 

 

133rd Regional Annual Dinner 

• Thursday, October 26th from 5:15 PM – 8:30 PM at the Bristol Event Center 

 

SENIOR CENTER 

For information on Senior Center programs, call the Plainville Senior Center at 860-747-5728. 

All programs are free and open to the public unless otherwise indicated. 
 

Fraud Alert Bingo 
• Tuesday, September 19th at 1:30 PM  
• A fun, interactive way to learn about protecting personal information and finances. 
• This program is offered by the CT Department of Banking. 

 
Caregivers Toolbox: A Dinner Education for Caregivers of Elders 

• A 5-week series from Wednesday September 20, 2023 through October 18, 2023 from 
5:30 PM - 7:00 PM.  

• The series will provide caregivers with the tools they need to allow their loved ones to 
remain safe and live at home for as long as possible while reducing caregiver burnout. 
Light dinner will be served.  

• Grant is given from the Plainville Community Fund at the Main Street Community 
Foundation.  
 

Memory Café at the Senior Center 
• Thursday, September 21st at 2:00 PM 
• Memory Café is a warm & welcoming program for individuals with memory loss. Anyone  

experiencing memory loss is welcome to attend with their loved ones or caregivers.  
 
Snappy Seniors Photography Starts New Season 

• Thursday, September 21st at 10:00 AM 
• Members with various levels of photography experience are welcome to join.  

  

Colon Cancer Prevention, Treatment & Bingo 

• Monday, September 25th at 10:00 AM 
• Presented by Linda Ivey, Outreach Educator, Hartford HealthCare.  
• A short talk on this topic followed by a bingo game based on the talk with prizes. 

  

Grandparents Raising Grandchildren 15th Annual Conference 

• Tuesday, September 26th from 9:00 AM to 1:30 PM. Must register by September 19. 

• Open to any grandparent or relative raising a grandchild/niece/nephew. 

• Complimentary Breakfast, Luncheon and Dessert Bar. Raffle Prizes! 
 

 

http://www.centralctchambers.org/
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Veterans Social Hour   
• Tuesday, September 26th at 10:00 AM 
• Conducted by Sherri Vogt, Veteran’s Liaison for Hartford HealthCare Senior Services. 
• FOR ALL VETERANS OVER 60 AND THEIR SPOUSES. 

 
Book Buds September Book: “The Two Family House” by Lynda Cohen Loigman – 
Members Only 

• Wednesday, September 27th 1:00 PM  

• The author delves into the lives of two brothers whose wives share a secret which when 
revealed will shake the foundation of the house! Coffee & tea provided. Book available at 
the library main desk. 

  

Goat Party 

• Wednesday, October 4, 2023 from 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM Norton Park Pavilion—Members 
Only 

• Petting, feeding and snuggling with the goats from Got Your Goat, Washington Depot. 
• Complimentary Breakfast, Luncheon, and Dessert Bar. Plus, raffle prizes. 

 


